
Dear Parents, 
  

The Fourth Grade classes will be starting our Global Awareness 
Inquiry unit for Science. We will be taking a closer look at trash pollution and 
its impact on the Earth’s surface. Since garbage is something that is found 
both at home and at school, we are asking for your support to have a 
conversation about trash pollution, recycling, and reusing materials at home.  

Your child will be participating in many hands-on activities throughout 
the unit including logging and charting trash from their lunches. We hope 
this will solidify their understanding of how much trash we produce as a 
class and create a personal connection​ to the inquiry science unit​.  

  
Thank you so much for your support! 
  
Sincerely, 
The Fourth Grade Team 

 


